INTENT TO APPLY FOR OPA CERAMICS EXHIBITION: An exciting opportunity in Japan!
OPA invites you to submit your ceramic work for a juried Ceramics Exhibition, “Celebrate!”  
Concurrent exhibitions of ceramic works will be shown in the Art Park in Hokkaido, Japan on October 21 through November 5, 2023 with selected works by Oregon Potters Association and Hokkaido Potters Society.  

Please let us know right away if you are interested in submitting your work for consideration to be selected by jurors.  Submit this INTENT to Apply Form now—an APPLICATION to Apply will follow. Your intent to apply simply indicates your interest, it is not a commitment.   Travel to Japan is not required.If you are interested in receiving more information about this exciting opportunity, let us know by April 1.  Copy the following information and email to Becky Clark:  rebeccafclark@me.com
Yes, I am interested in submitting my work for the OPA/HPS Exhibition:
Name:   	
Email:    	
Phone:   	
SUBMIT YOUR INTENT TO APPLY ASAP!  


The exhibitions by Hokkaido Pottery Society and Oregon Potters Association will be held in celebration of the 55th Anniversary of HPS and the 20 year relationship between our two organizations.  OPA artists are welcome to interpret the theme or idea of “Celebrate!” in their submitted work.     
Twenty-five functional and sculptural ceramic works by members of OPA will be selected by a professional jurying team of three recognized ceramic artists and college level Ceramics educators--Jim Koudelka, John Hasegawa and Katy McFadden.  Submission of ceramics works are open to all OPA members.  A non-refundable application fee is $30.
Three digital images of your work may be submitted for jurying by May 15th.  Images do not need to be professionally photographed but must be well presented.  Ceramic pieces must not exceed 12 inches in any direction, and must be 100% ceramic material.  No multi-media submissions can be considered.  All submissions must be free standing ceramic only, no wall pieces.
Exhibited works can be available for sale with a commission fee, or NFS.  Shipping costs for ceramics to Japan will be paid by OPA.   Return shipping is the responsibility of the artist (or donate the work to HPS instead of return shipping.)
Full details in the “Call for Entries” application will be posted on the OPA website in February.  
Full application (Call for Entry form) and images of work must be submitted by May 15, 2023
The formal Call for Submissions will be sent to you, with details and dates for applying. 
A special thanks to OPA for supporting this special opportunity!
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